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STRENGTHENING INDIANA FAMILIES
FAMILY RESOURCE CENTER
Tipton County

Text or Call: (765)667-7001
3021 W Old SR 28
Tipton, IN 46072
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Susy's Store includes free Take and Make meals for your family, child safety items, baby items (di formula), and hygiene supplies.

, and WIFL.

pers, wipes,

Connection to resources/information to meet family centered needs and goals, to and pri

Kid's Korner to keep kids busy while you achieve your goals at the Family Resource Center.
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